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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 8:35 AM
To: 'Dulce Garrido'
Subject: RE: FPL base rate increase docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Garrido,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Dulce Garrido [mailto:garridodulce@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2016 5:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL base rate increase docket number 160021-E1 
 

I am writing you in opposition to the proposed base rate increase, docket number 160021-E1, by FPL. I am 59 
years old and am diasabled. I live in a small one bedroom apartment and this month my light bill was $136.00. 
My situation is such that I an sometimes not able to purchase my insulins, I use 2 types, and other prescription 
medications.  I eat one meal daily because I can't afford more.  I am on a strict budget.  I cannot afford to grant 
FPL a base rate increase, and I know and you know that I am not alone.  Floridians cannot afford to pay more 
for our electric bill.  FPL makes a huge profit already and if they want to use their own money to pay for their 
wish list then they can, but they should not be allowed to use our money.  We already pay enough and cannot 
pay any more.  You have so many people that cannot afford this increase!  I oppose this increase.  This is 
simply wrong.  
Sincerely,  
Dulce Garrido  
7346 SW 80 st. Plz. 
Apt. 177 
Miami, FL 33143 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 01, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 05738-16




